
 
 
From: Dillon, Robert T  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 11:04 AM 
To: McGee, Brian <McgeeB@cofc.edu>; SSMfaculty <SSMfaculty@cofc.edu> 
Cc: Ferguson, Douglas A <FergusonD@cofc.edu> 
Subject: Are We Student-Centered? 
 
 
To Provost McGee, and my Friends in the School of Science and Math: 
 
By the Provost’s memorandum of 18Feb16 I was offered an “Opportunity to Persuade” that “one or 
more of the terms of the sanction being considered should not be imposed” upon me.  The attached 
memorandum constitutes my attempt at such persuasion. 
 
This is an open communication, and I would be gratified to receive a reply in like fashion. 
 
Proverbs 4:18-19, 
Rob 
 

 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Dr. Robert T. Dillon, Jr. 
Department of Biology, College of Charleston 
Charleston, SC  29424 
Voice 843-953-8087, Fax 843-953-5453 
DillonR<at>cofc<dot>edu 
http://dillonr.people.cofc.edu/home.html 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
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